
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13 October 2022 
 

 
THANK YOU  

SWAVESEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 
On behalf of Jimmy’s Cambridge residents, we would like to say a huge thank you 
for the generous Harvest donation we have received from Swavesey Primary 
School. We very much value all your support, especially with the current cost of 
living increases.  
 
Harvest has a long tradition of sharing food amongst all who need it. Communities 
came together to share what bounty they had to provide nutrition and comfort. But 
your Harvest donation goes further than just the provision of food. Here at Jimmy’s, it 
does indeed provide nutrition but also it allows us to build relationships, offer support 
over a cup of tea, give choice to those who we support to cook for themselves. With 
each tin of beans, bag of pasta, box of tea bags shared a building block of support is 
laid.  

 

Your Harvest donation helps us to cook more than 28,000 meals a year for those 
who are experiencing homelessness, as well as to provide food parcels, and 
essential products to those staying at Jimmy’s. 

 

It is a privilege for Jimmy’s to see the best of our community through donations and 
offers of support from the community. Your donations will allow us to continue to 
support those facing homelessness as we enter the colder months, and hopefully 
lessen the impact of the cost of living variations.  
 
Thank you again. 
 

Best wishes from us all at Jimmy’s, 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 

Sara Dunn 
Communications Officer 
 

 


